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President: Mike Carney 
Vice President: Ted Pervin 

Secretary: Open 
Treasurer: Mavis Nicolai 

NCCC Governor: Charlie Britten 
Activities: Dave & Kathy Fontanini 

Webmaster: John Gesslein 
Sergeant-at-Arms: Ron Parker 
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July: 7/10 – Vino in the Valley - Ride and Dine 

7/17 – Car Show at Brenengen Chevrolet 
7/25 – Meeting at Mavis' house  

August: 8/3 – Car Night at Rudy's 
8/8 – RCC Rally Event 
8/14 – Jim and Judy Rowley's Ride and Dine 
8/29 – Meeting at the Cruz In  

September: 9/11 – Ride and Dine 
9/17-19 – Mid America Fun Fest 
9/26 – Meeting at the Cruz In 
9/26 – Octoberfest Car Show  

October: 10/9 – Ride and Dine 
10/9 – Suburban Color Run 
10/24 – Meeting at the Cruz In  

November: 11/?? - Year End Party  

December: PLEASE NOTE - NO MEETING IN DECEMBER  
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President’s Message 

Hi everyone.  
Happy Birthday wishes go out to Judy Mosley.  
Congratulations to Martha’s Cancer Walk Team, they were # 1.  

It sounds like the Bloomington Gold travelers had a good time, check out the pictures 
Charlie’s posted. I’m bummed I missed the trip.  

SAVE THE DATE! July 17 is the date of our 1st car show at Brenengen Chevrolet. 
PLEASE, PLEASE plan on being there. More information to follow. This show is more 
member easy.  

July’s monthly meeting will be held at Mavis’s lake home. That is always a fun meeting. 
More info to follow.  

Dave & Kathy have put together a list of great events we can choose from to do as a club 
or small groups based on members schedules. They are open to any ideas, let them know 
of any you have. We can tweak the schedule. THE OVERNIGHTER IS HERE. They 
have a great overnighter planed, VINO in the VALLEY and it includes a bon fire. I’ll 
bring my safety helmet. Book your room now. OUR JULY MEETING WILL BE AT 
MAVIS’S. Thank you Dave & Kathy.  

Governor Charlie continues to work on our Road Rally. Lets all get behind this event to 
make it a success. This is our big fund raiser this year. Thank you Charlie.  

I’m trying to keep the meetings short and to the point. I hope more members come and 
share their ideas and opinions. Thanks to the members that have attended. Please keep 
coming.  

Lets make 2010 our best year for dinner / meetings and events attendance. PLEASE 
WEAR YOUR NAME BADGE. 



 Thanks 
Mike  
 

July 2010 Newsletter - June Meeting Notes 
General Meeting: Attendance: John and Susan Gesslein, Dave Fontanini, Dennis and 
Cyndy Schaper, Mike and Cindy Carney, Jim and Judy Rowley, Ted and Kathy Pervin, 
Duffy and Martha Hoffland, and Claude and Judy Mosley.  

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from May meeting passed around.  

Treasurer’s Report: Deposited check from Brenengen Chevrolet.  

Governor’s Report: Plans for August 8 Rally still in progress.  

Webmaster’s Report: Information for Rally is on the website.  

Event Chairperson: Cars and Coffee in Minneapolis on July 3.  

Vino in the Valley is July 10.  

Car Show at Brenengen Chevrolet on July 17 from 10 a.m. to 3 p.m. Food will be 
available for purchase from Westview Inn from 11 to 2. A portion of the proceeds will go 
to the Boys and Girls Club.  

July 24 is the Hasting's Car Show.  

July 25 monthly meeting at Mavis' house at 5:00 p.m. This will be a potluck.  

August 3 is the car show at Rudy's Drive Inn.  

August 14 is the ride and dine hosted by Jim and Judy Rowley. Leave from Shopko in 
Bridgeview Plaza at 3:30 p.m.  

We will consider a trip to the Veteran's Memorial in Neilsville WI.  

Old Business: We had five cars in the June Dairy Days parade. We will look into 
participating in the American Legion parade in Onalaska on August 28.  



New Business: Christmas party will be held at Piggy's Restaurant this year. A pamphlet 
that Charlie designed for the club was passed around.  

Adjournment: Montion was made by Duffy Hoffland to adjourn. Seconded by Jim 
Rowley.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Recorder: Kathy Pervin  
 

Webmaster’s Notes 
To see what club events are coming up for the month of July, please check the Events 
Calendar page.  

New pictures have been added to the Gallery page.  

Please note that a Secondary Calendar for other events in our area is now available. To 
access, clink the link on the Events Calendar page.  

To get a copy of this month's newsletter, just click on Download.  

If you are a Corvette owner and would like get more information about the River City 
Corvettes Club, just send us an email at postmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
 
RCC Webmaster, 
John Gesslein  
webmaster@rivercitycorvettes.com.  
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